

Via email

City of Greater Sudbury PO Box 5000, Stn A Sudbury, ON

ATTENTION: Brigitte Sobush

Deputy City Clerk

Dear Brigitte:

RE: OPERATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING

I would like to take this opportunity, on behalf of the Downtown Partners - `Downtown Sudbury` BIA and the DVDC (Downtown Village Development Corporation) – to formally request the opportunity to make a presentation at the Operations Committee meeting, scheduled for Monday, March 18th ... 4pm.

The presentation will specifically address the **Elm Street Traffic Calming 'Pilot Project**' that was undertaken in partnership with the City of Greater Sudbury for a three month period in the summer of 2012 ... the feedback, objectives, results, etc. gathered during that time and following the project. The presentation will be made by the Chairs of both organizations:

- Jeff MacIntyre, Chair `Downtown Sudbury`
- John Arnold, Chair `DVDC`

We thank you for this opportunity and, should you require any additional information at this time, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Maureen M. Luoma Executive Director